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EYFS 

Could we remind all parents and carers to 

only put water into their child's water bottles 

and not juice. Thank you. 

 

YEAR 2 

Key Stage 1 had a magical time making potions 

in Science Club this week.  

YEAR 3 

We visited Church today for the first time in 2 

years! We look forward to doing it again soon. 

 

YEAR 4 

We have been learning about rock and roll and 

learning the hand jive. 

YEAR 5 

We have been doing Practical Science with Mr 

Fallon using flowers. 

 

YEAR 1 

This week, Year 1 have been learning how we 

can group different objects in maths. We have 

grouped items by colour, size and type. We 

even had fun and had a go grouping the class 

into boys and girls, hair colours, and taller and 

shorter!  

YEAR 6 

Year 6 took a trip to Weston Park as part of their WWII History unit. Everyone had a fantastic time! 
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PARENT CONSULTATION 

 

On Tuesday 4th October 2022 we will be holding 

a parent consultation. This will be in our hall and will 

start at 1:20pm until 6:00pm. Letter’s for this have 

been handed out, and could all reply slips please be 

handed  to your child/ren’s class teacher. You will 

receive a letter confirming your appointment time. 

 

 

 

 

TATTOOS 

Please could all parents/carers ensure that children 

do not come into the Academy with temporary    

tattoos. These must be washed off and removed  be-

fore coming into school. 

UNIFORM 

Please can you ensure all children are wearing the  correct 

uniform at all times. This also includes PE kits.  

Uniform should be Blazers for Year 5 and 6 only, tie, grey 

skirt/trousers, plain grey tights/socks, white shirt/blouse, 

logo jumper/cardigan, black shoes (No boots or heels) 

PE kit is a white polo top/t-shirt, black shorts/joggers and 

trainers. Strictly no logo tops are to be worn. 

*Children are to come into school in full uniform 

and will get changed in school for PE* 

PARENT PAY 

We now use ParentPay as our online payment 

system for all trips, dinner money, Breakfast 

Clubs and After School Clubs, as well as sending 

out important information to you. If you have not 

received a letter containing your log in   details 

then please speak to the Academy office. Please 

also ensure that we have an up to date email  

address as this is needed to connect you to our 

ParentPay system. 

CLUB WITH MR FALLON 

Pease find below the days for each Year’s club 

with Mr Fallon after school:- 

Year 1, 2 and 3– Monday 

Year 4, 5 and 6– Thursday. 

Interhouse competition/sports fixture evening– 

Wednesday. 

Website: 
www.dawley.acade

PE DAYS 

PE days for each class are as follows:- 

EYFS– Monday 

Year 1– Tuesday 

Year 2– Tuesday 

Year 3– Wednesday 

Year 4– Wednesday & Friday 

Year 5– Thursday 

Year 6– Thursday 

Please ensure all PE kits are brought into the 

Academy on  a Monday and taken home on a 

Friday. 


